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Dear Parents,
Approximately once a month, I will be sending home a special project for you and your child to complete at home.  This month’s project is called “All About Me”.

I am sending home an outline of a child.  Please help your child decorate this cutout to reflect him or her, their favorite things to do or eat, their favorite people, their favorite books, sports, or toys, etc.  Have fun with your child and be creative!  You may want to help your child find magazine pictures, paint, draw, etc.

The “All About Me” home projects should be turned in no later than Monday , September 12th.  I can’t wait to learn about the important things in your child’s life!

Sincerely,

Kindergarten Team 
[image: image2.wmf]
Dear Parents,

Approximately once a month, I will be sending home a special project for you and your child to complete at home.  This month’s project is called “All About Me”.
I am sending home an outline of a child.  Please help your child decorate this cutout to reflect him or her, their favorite things to do or eat, their favorite people, their favorite books, sports, or toys, etc.  Have fun with your child and be creative!  You may want to help your child find magazine pictures, paint, draw, etc.

The “All About Me” home projects should be turned in no later than Monday, September 12th.  I can’t wait to learn about the important things in your child’s life!

Sincerely,

Kindergarten Team 
